
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SDZ22A/0013

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 13/10/2022

Development:

Location :

Install a new LPG Safety Installation in a caged enclosure 1.8m x 1.2m x 1.2m (LxWxH) servicing the existing LPG 

storage installation with all ancillary services and associated site works situated within the Clonburris SDZ 

(Strategic Development Zone) area.

Kishogue Park, Lucan, Co. Dublin



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

01/12/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

         

 1.1  The proposed development shall comply with Irish Water Standards. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

                                                                       

2 Foul                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

2.1 The proposed development shall comply with Irish Water Standards

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




